
To:  Indiana Yearly Meeting 

From: Kennard Friends Meeting 

Re: Reconfiguration 

Date: August 9, 2012 

 

This is to confirm the decision made, and email sent, on February 27, 2012. 

The result of discussion at Kennard resulted in Yearly Meeting B as the agreed future direction.  
The consensus of the meeting was also to say we prefer those opposing the current IYM 
configuration actually break away and create a completely different yearly meeting.  The 
meeting wanted to voice their opinion that the proposed Yearly Meeting B remain named as it is, 
and has been for years. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Kennard Friends Church 
	
  


